
Animal Kingdom
In Maths this term, we will be 

continuing fractions and then moving 
onto telling the time.

If you could practice fluency such as 
number bonds and times tables, that 

would be amazing!

In English, we will write a recount of 
our Easter holidays and then we will 

be writing our own ‘beating the 
monster’ story based on zebras and 

lions! 

Our Science learning this term will be 
all about materials - we will discuss the 

properties of materials, learn about 
microscopes and also study solids and 

liquids. 

In Geography this term, we will be 
learning about Northern Europe -

learning about flags, different countries 
and migration. 

In our DT this term, we will be sewing 
our own pencil cases!

We will be looking at Buddhism in RE.

In PSHE, we will be looking at 
Relationships with our family, friends 

and school community.

Specialist Subjects

In PE we will be having a go at 
some soft ball tennis with Mr P 
and some OOA work with Miss 

Dunton and Mr Avery. 

In Computing, we will be looking 
at Problem Solving with Mr 

Dawson and Poston, 
programming objects and 

systems.

In Music, with Mr Avery, we will be 
learning all about rhythm and 
composition on our Djembe 

drums!

As the weather gets warmer, please 
ensure your child comes to school 
prepared (labelled hats, sunnies, 

sunscreen!)


